“The Town and Country Planning (Development
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015. Notice
under Article 10 (Section 96A(4) of the 1990 Act (power to
make non-material changes to planning permission)
Take notice that an application is being made by Celia
Hammond Animal Trust for permission to undertake a
non-material change to an existing planning permission relating
to 1, Friendly Street, SE4 1XT seeking to revise the wording of
Condition no.3 — Construction management plan, Condition
n0.5 — Architectural details, and Condition No.6 — Materials to
enable the conditions to be discharged in phases. The project
will be phased in the following manner. Phase 1 — Shell and core
for the refurbishment of the existing building at No.1, Friendly
street and the area directly behind. Phase 2- Demolitions and
substructure for the area behind 233-235 Lewisham Way. Phase
3- Superstructure, shell and core for the area directly behind
233-235, Lewisham Way. Phase 4 — Fit out for the whole site.
The application is being submitted to London Borough of
Lewisham, Town Hall, Catford, SE6 4RU. Anyone who wishes
to make representations about this application should write to

the Council within 14 days of the date of this notice.”




